
 
 

Foundation Stage Parents 
 

We would like to invite you to our  
Foundation Stage Information Afternoon  

on either 
Monday 17th September at 2.30pm. or 
Tuesday 18th September at 2.30pm. or 
Wednesday 19th September at 2.30pm. 

 
Please indicate on the slip below which session you would like to attend 

 
During this time we will discuss how we teach reading and phonics. 

 
Please talk to a member of staff if you cannot attend and we will aim to find a 

more convenient time for you. 
 

Please complete and return the slip below and return by Friday 14th September. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

I/we will/will not be attending the Foundation Information afternoon on  
 
Monday 17th September at 2.30pm.       
 
Tuesday 18th September at 2.30pm.            
 
Wednesday 19th September at 2.30pm.       
 

 
Child’s name ……………………………………………. Signature …………………………………… 


